
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Frank Engallina"
Cc: Jason Wacker
Subject: RE: Angell #1 Tank Batter Closure Report (IRP #1849)
Date: Monday, October 2, 2017 2:21:00 PM
Attachments: approved_Closure Report - Angell #1 Tank Battery (IRP# 1849) Remediation 09112017.pdf
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Mr. Engallina:
 
NMOCD accepts the closure report and grants closure to 1RP-1849. Please see the attachment for
your records.
 
Please submit a final C-141 form to complete the closure:
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/forms.html
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Frank Engallina [mailto:pikeenergyservices@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 12:56 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Jason Wacker <jwacker@bcoperating.com>
Subject: Angell #1 Tank Batter Closure Report (IRP #1849)
 
Ms. Yu,
 
I am pleased to submit this closure report for your review.  The site has been backfilled and graded.
 
Please call me if you have any questions or comments.
 
Thank you,
 
Frank Engallina
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Pike Energy Services, LLC
321 Pike Road
San Antonio, TX 78209
210.363.2431 cell
pikeenergyservices@gmail.com
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